
Truckee  River  Day  set  for
Oct. 17
The 15th Annual Truckee River Day is Oct. 17. The event will
include a full day of restoration followed by a celebration
fair.

Truckee River Day started in 1996 with only three weeks of
planning. Four hundred volunteers came to lend a hand and
completed 10 projects. Since that first year thousands of
volunteers  have  participated  in  the  restoration  projects
throughout the Truckee River Watershed. Each year the number
of volunteers and completed projects has grown.
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“The  15th  anniversary  of  Truckee  River  Day  marks  the
completion of over 100 restoration projects with the help of
5,000 volunteers,” Lisa Wallace, executive director of the
Truckee River Watershed Council, said in a press release. “Our
volunteers pounded-in willow stakes, planted wild rose, built
meadow boardwalks, placed fish gravel and spread pine needles.
Together we have done a lot of work, but there is still a lot
to do – we need another 15.”

This year participants will have their choice of half day or
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full day projects followed by a celebration at the Truckee
River  Day  Fair.  The  fair  will  include  live  music,  food,
educational and art activities, and the annual fish release.

To participate in this year’s festivities, visit the website
or call (530) 550.8760. The deadline for pre-registration is
Oct. 8.

http://www.truckeeriverday.org/

